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Livability Board Presentation: Non Profit Grant Funding Process  
Date:  August 28, 2018 
To:  Davidson Board of Commissioners  
From:  Kathryn Spatz, Parks and Recreation Director 
Re:  Non Profit Grant Funding Process, Livability Board Presentation 
 
1. OVERVIEW 
The Board of Commissioners appropriated $50,000 for non-profit grant funding in 
the adopted FY2019 budget but requested the Livability Board review the grant 
funding process and report to the board at its August 28 meeting on proposed 
changes. 
 
2.RELATED TOWN GOALS 
N/A 
 
3. OPTIONS/PROS & CONS 
N/A 
 
4. FYI or RECOMMENDED ACTION 
We recommend the Board of Commissioners approve the Livability Board’s plans and the Livability 
Board begin review the applications for 2018. 
 
5. NEXT STEPS 
If approved, the Livability Board will review the 15 applications received prior to the July 31 deadline 
and make a recommendation to the Board of Commissioners for action at its October 23 meeting. 
 
 


